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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection: The psalter selection for this coming 

week is psalter #247 verses 1 and 2 (2nd tune).  

 

End of Second Quarter: Friday, January 21, is the last day of 

the second quarter. Progress reports will be sent home on 

Tuesday, January 25.  

 

There will be no school on Friday, January 21, for records 

day. 

 

Plymouth Visitation: Our 9th grade class hopes to visit 

Plymouth Christian and Grace Academy on Friday, January 

28. The students will take the bus both ways. If you have any 

questions about bus transportation, please call Scott Timmer at 

269-312-1881.  

 

Kalamazoo Public Bus Transport personnel have asked us 

that no cars be in the school parking lot except in designated 

parking spots next to the school. The bus drivers are 

struggling to maneuver in our parking lot with cars on both 

sides, kids running to vehicles after school, and cars pulling 

out when they are trying to leave. We ask that all visitors, 

volunteers, and staff members park in the designated parking 

spots or in the church parking lot. Thanks for your 

cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch:  Student Council will serve a pancake hot lunch 

next Wednesday, January 26. The price is $2.00 for the first 

serving and $1.00 for extras. 

 

Friendship Day activities and gift exchange is scheduled for 

Friday, February 11. Suggested prices for gifts are as 

follows:  

Grades K-5 $5.00-$10.00 range  

Grades 6-9 around $15.00 range  

 

The name exchange will be done next week. Junior High 

hopes to go skiing on that Friday afternoon.  

 

Parents United will again hold a Breakfast Buffet 

fundraiser in the school gym on Saturday morning, February 

5, between 8:00-10:00 a.m. The meal will include French 

toast casserole, pancakes, sausages, bacon, scrambled eggs, 

muffins, and lots more! We look forward to seeing you at 

our special breakfast! We ask each school family to bring 

some baked goods. Muffins, sweet breads, coffee cake, etc. 

are all welcome. Feel free to mark and leave your baked 

goods in the school kitchen the day before. If you are willing 

to help out, please contact Katie Rose 

at david.katie.rose@gmail.com. 

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences: Conferences are scheduled 

for Thursday, February 24. The conference schedule will be 

sent out early next week. 
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Mr. Kwekel came in 
to a  

big surprise Monday 
morning! 

Someone thought it 
was Principal  

Appreciation Day! 
There were 

Sweetwater Donuts 
for everyone to enjoy! 

Thank you, Mr. 
Kwekel, for all you 

do! 
We really appreciate 

it! 
 

 

PRINCIPAL 
APPRECIATION! 
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